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The Next meeting of the Corridor Woodturners will be held at 6:30 PM on 
Thursday April 8.  Tom Nehl will show several hollowing tools he has made 
and Bruce Kruse will present a program on hollowing, showing several dif-
ferent tools and then hollowing a small Christmas style globe ornament. 
During the Zoom meeting, participants will be muted, but someone will be 
monitoring the chat window, and relay any questions to Bruce or Tom. 
 
  This meeting will be over Zoom only; there is no in-person meeting. 
The Zoom meeting info is below. 
Topic: Corridor Woodturners April Meeting 
Time: Apr 8, 2021 06:30 PM Central Time (US and Canada) 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/5726199920?
pwd=a0FhVWltQVVKTU1CbWxPMlBKU0VPdz09 
 
Meeting ID: 572 619 9920 
Passcode: turner 
  You don’t have to have a Zoom camera set up to attend the zoom meeting. 
You will be able to see and hear but not be able to be seen or heard by in-
stalling the Zoom program on your computer. If you don’t already have the 
Zoom application installed on your PC or smart phone, it’s best to do that ahead of 
time. Navigate to https://zoom.us/download and download the “Zoom Client For 
Meetings”. 
 It'll ask for your e-mail address and have you create a personal password.     Alter-
natively, if you click the link in the e-mail, it’ll automatically prompt you to down-
load and install the app the first time you try to join a meeting.  Enter the meeting 
ID and the password and follow the prompts. 
 
One of the things you’ll find helpful during the meeting is to select “Speaker View” 
instead of “Gallery View” in the upper right corner of the screen. This will bring the 
selected image into full-screen. 
 Double-click on the image you want to display in speaker view. During the club 
meeting, we’ll probably mute everyone, so the presenter’s voice doesn’t cut out.   If 
you want to ask a question, we’re suggesting you use the chat feature. 

For Sale 
Crown Pro-PM Diamond Parting Tool – Never used - 
$70.00 
Crown Pro-PM ¾ Inch Spindle Rouging Gouge - 
$70.00    $120 for the Pair of Pro-PM Chisels 
OneWay Wolverine Sharpening System – New in box – 
never installed - $80.00  
Robert SORBY – ½ Inch SpindleMaster - $30.00 
Robert SORBY – 3/8 Inch Spindle Gouge - $40.00 
Robert SORBY – ½ Inch Oval Skew - $40.00 
Robert SORBY – ¾ Inch Oval Skew - $45.00 
OneWay Scroll Chuck with #2 Profiled Jaws - Tommy 
bars – No taper Lock Adapter - $100.00 
Bruce Kruse   377 4445 
bak515@aol.com 

Remembering 
Lee Herr passed away on 
February 12. Lee was a 
member for a year or so and 
was always eager to help 
and contribute to club activ-
ities. A memorial gift was 
given to the Amana Church 
in Lee’s name. 

mailto:bak515@aol.com
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From the President 
Greetings fellow turners, 

Welcome spring! Warm weather today made it good to be outside all day. Lots of 

yard work to do this year but got a lot done today. 

This month our meeting will again be a zoom meeting, it will be on hollowing. 

Bruce will show and demonstrate various hand held tools both bought and home-

made. I will also be showing some of ours. For those of you who haven’t done 

any hollowing I would suggest starting small and working up to larger projects if 

you desire. I will also do a short demo with a captive hollowing system the club 

will be raffling off at some point. 

As many of us have been or will soon be vaccinated for covid 19 I anticipate in 

person meetings in the near future. 

Some of you already know Stacy’s job is moving to Texas. We have until July to 

let Toyota know our intent, move our quit. At this time we feel the move is the best 

option but have a lot of unanswered questions so that may change. If we do move 

it would be sometime between Oct. and Jan. of next year. This would mean selling our house and shop, maybe 

even some equipment. Anyone who is interested in buying our place contact us. At some point we will be hav-

ing garage sales, tool sales and wood sales, we will keep the club informed. 

I have three small hollowing tools I made after the Janice Levi demo that we will be giving away after the 

meeting, everyone signing into the meeting will be entered into the drawing. 

 
As always, stay safe and keep on turning. 

Tom Nehl 


